
TO: Dr. Glenn Barnes

FROM: Suzanne Ransleben

RE: Passthrough Grant - Ed Rachal Foundation

DATE: March 21, 2024

The APISD Texas ACE Program has received a $65,500 grant from the APISD Education Foundation as a

passthrough grant from the Ed Rachal Foundation. I am asking the Board to accept this grant.

The funds are for summer school activities and field trips that we don't have enough funds through the

21st Century Grant (ACE grant funding) to cover. The funds also help us partner with AP for Youth in July

to cover ACE students who want to continue after ACE summer school ends.


